
 
 

 

 

 

THOROUGHBRED RACING SA LIMITED 
 

ADDITIONAL STEWARDS’ REPORT – GREYBROW 
 

 

 

 

 

MORPHETTVILLE – WEDNESDAY, 27 NOVEMBER 2013 

 

 

In accordance with Rule ARR.140, Trainer Mr. G. Lesnikowski, has notified Thoroughbred 

Racing SA Stewards that following its run at Gawler on Wednesday, 21 August 2013, 

GREYBROW had a soft palate cautery procedure.  GREYBROW was spelled and is now in full 

work. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

J. C. PETZER 

CHAIRMAN OF STEWARDS 

27 November 2013 
 

 
 
 
 
 


